
ATTENTION  VISITORS 
 
To preserve the well-kept beauty of the Cemetery grounds and to reduce risk of injury the 
following items are NOT permitted within the Cemetery grounds: 
 
• Glass, Tins or Paint 
• Ornaments (metal, glass and/or ceramic) 
• Fairy Lights 
• Wood chips/Pine bark  

 
Artificial flowers are to be kept to a minimum and NOT to be attached to any trees, plants or rocks. 
Non approved items as well as expired artificial flowers will be removed and disposed of without 
prior notification.  
 
Please respect and DO NOT encroach on the memorial or burial locations of the neighbouring 
families. Tributes that encroach on neighbouring burial or memorial positions often cause distress 
to neighbouring families.    
 
For environmental reasons, please REMOVE wrapping and rubber bands from floral 
arrangements BEFORE they are placed in the vases. Wrappings present a significant litter issue. 
When visiting we ask for your assistance in removing withered or weathered floral tributes and 
placing them in the bins provided.    
 
Note: The Cemetery Trust act in accordance with The Cemeteries and Crematoria Act 2003, as well as the Regulations 2015, 
Schedule 2, Part 3.  


